Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 5:42 PM
Subject: [Primo] Primo 2023 enhancements - Results announcement

We’re pleased to announce the final results of the Primo 2023 enhancements cycle, per the additional round of voting closed 2 July.

The following requests are successful, as the Top 3 ranked and aligning with our 195 available Primo points for 2023:
	
Rank
	ID
	Title
	Votes
	Points

	1
	8126
	Ability to do a bulk export of search results (VE/BO)
	6469
	120

	2
	8210
	Prevent search results expansion by use of exact phrase (VE/BO)
	5654
	55

	3
	8134
	Allow HTML coding in labels, public notes and collection description (VE/BO)
	5284
	20

	 
	 
	 
	 
	195


*Note for #8134 that the ELUNA and IGeLU Primo WG/s will be working with Ex Libris Primo Product Management on the list of labels, per the scoping statement.

We are also very happy to advise that Ex Libris Primo Product Management has agreed to add the following two additional items to the 2024 Roadmap without requiring any community points:
	Rank
	ID
	Title
	Votes
	Points

	5
	8157
	Preserve the formatting of citations copied from Primo (VE/BO)
	3503
	n/a 15

	14
	8141
	Add ability to configure the display at the item level and the location level in the GetIt section (VE)
	1102
	n/a 10


See a spreadsheet attached with the full voting results for the additional round across the 17 votable submissions.

With thanks
Thank you to Ex Libris Product Management for working with the IGeLU and ELUNA Primo WGs collaboratively and productively over this process.  This includes our primary collaboration with Nili Natan, Yisrael Kuchar, and Yael Shahar, but we recognise also that the review and scoping process involves extensive consultation with additional Ex Libris experts including Christine Stohn for CDI related items and also Alma Product Management for overlapping items into the HEP.
The commitment of time and effort to our unique process of IGeLU and ELUNA member feedback into product development is greatly valued and appreciated.
We extend thanks also to the many members of our combined ELUNA and IGeLU Primo WG/s Enhancements Team for their efforts over several months, and particularly with the need to organise an additional round of voting by our Enhancements Coordinators Nir Zinger (IGeLU) and Nancy Babb (ELUNA).
And of course thank you to all our ELUNA and IGeLU member community who engage with this process of active voice into product development by supporting our community organisations with your continuing membership, and by taking advantage of key benefits which come with this of submitting requests and voting.

What happens now? 
The Product Development Collaboration Agreement states that Ex Libris will develop the successful enhancements within one year, which customarily aligns to the IGeLU conference ie by September 2024.
These newly accepted enhancements have now been added to the ongoing log: https://igelu.org/products-and-initiatives/product-working-groups/primo/primo-enhancements/, so that known delivery timelines and updates can be viewed at any time.

Cheers,
Stacey van Groll (Coordinator, IGeLU Primo WG)
Anne Pepitone (Chair, ELUNA Primo WG)
Margaret Heller (Outgoing Chair, ELUNA Primo WG)
Nancy Babb (ELUNA Primo WG Enhancements Coordinator)
Nir Zinger (IGeLU Primo WG Enhancements Coordinator – current)
Lee Houghton (IGeLU Primo WG Enhancements Coordinator – departed)
